
 

 

The Parish Community of  

St. James, St. Francis Xavier, and St. Mary’s 
2118 Adjala-Tecumseth  

Townline, Colgan, L0G 1W0  

72 Queen St 

Tottenham  

2458 4th Concession 

Achill  

Weekly Mass Intentions 

Monday, September 2 at 7 pm Birthday blessings for Dasha  

Tuesday, September 3 at 9:30 am  Karl Hrkal Sr. + 

Wednesday, September 4 at 9:30 am        

For the people of God 

For vocations to the priesthood and religious life 

For the Holy Souls in Purgatory 

Birthday blessings for Paul, Samantha, and Anya  

Available for Mass intentions - contact the parish office 

Friday, September 6 at 7 pm 

For the people of God 

For vocations to the priesthood and religious life 

For the Holy Souls in Purgatory 

Philip Pras +  

Al Van Hezewyk +  

Francisco and Rosalina Brum +  

Rita and Vittoria Lombardi +  

Roseanna Hanrahan-Nihtila +  

Gerard Hutchinson + 

Saturday, September 7 at 10:30 am  Maria Paszti + 

Saturday, September 7 at 5:30 pm Anita Colagiacomo + 

Sunday, September 8 at 8:30 am Elsie Corradini + 

Sunday, September 8 at 10:00 am For the members of the Ostrowski family 

Sunday, September 8 at 11:30 am For the people of God 

Office Hours  

Tuesday, Wednesday, and Friday 2:00 - 5:00 pm 

Email: stjamesco@archtoronto.org 

Phone: 905-936-4266 
Website: www.stjamesco.archtoronto.org 

Email the office if you would like a digital copy of the bulletin 

Sign up at the office for the code to St Francis Xavier for access 

to Adoration 

Confessions: Saturday 4:30 pm—5:15 pm at St. James 

Parish Priest: Fr. Eric Mah 

Mass Times  

Monday 7:00 pm (St. James) 

Tuesday 9:30 am (St. Francis) 

Wednesday 9:30 am (St. Francis) 

Friday 7:00 pm (St. James) 

Saturday 10:30 am & 5:30 pm (St. James) 

Sunday 8:30 am (St. Mary’s) & 10:00 am (St. 
James) & 11:30 am (St. Francis) 

22nd Sunday in Ordinary Time 

GEE-WIZZ  

PORTABLE TOILETS  

SHORT & LONG TERM  RENTAL  

S p e c i a l  E v e n t s  

Phone: 416-888-3424 

Fax: 905-939-9404 

 

 

LeQuelenec Landscaping Services 
Landscaping Design - Skid Steer Loader Service 
Grass Cutting - Tree & Shrub Planting & Pruning 

Spring & Fall Cleanup - Lawn Fertilizing 
Interlocking Stone - Gravel Driveways & Repair 

Lawn Aerating & Rolling - Sodding & Seeding 
Call Steve 647-393-7557 

 

Interested in  
advertising in the  

bulletin? Contact the 
Church office! 

Community Update 
Our St. James SSVP has been quite busy to date, and of course we anticipate this to continue going forward. Since January we 
have made close to 30 visits with clients in this community. We have sent 5 children to camp for a week and have used $6,500 to 
help with food, gas, utilities, new mattresses, and car repairs. We are also proud to be avid supporters of SHIFT, and not only 
make sandwiches on a regular basis, but we have just made a donation of $1,000 to help them as they serve the homeless. This 
is not a complete list of our activity, but it gives you, our benefactors, an idea of what happens after your donation is made. 
Thank you from the bottom of our hearts, without you this would not be possible! 

 
    $6,500 Provided                                                              5 Children Sent to Camp!                                                 $1,000 Donated            



ShareLife:  

Please give at the parish using a ShareLife 

envelope, online through our parish web-

site, or at sharelife.org/donate. 

RAFFLE FUNDRAISER 
 

We are thrilled to announce that our church is hosting a 

raffle as a fundraising effort! Raised funds will help sup-

port our up-and-coming parish Youth Ministry. Join us for 

a chance to win big and support our parish community!  

Raffle Draw Date: Sunday, September 8th 

Time: Following the 10am Mass at St. James 

Event: Coffee, donuts, and the raffle draw 

Prizes: 

1st Place: $1000 

2nd Place: $500 

3rd Place: $200 

Tickets: $10 each or 5 for $40 

Tickets will be available for purchase after all weekend 

Masses this weekend. Please contact the office for any 

questions. The winners will be announced during the 

coffee social event on September 8th. 

Don’t miss out on this great opportunity to support our 

parish and enjoy some community fellowship. We look 

forward to seeing you there! 

For more information, contact the parish office. 

Good luck and thank you for your support! 

Praying for the Sick 

If you or a family member is sick, please let the office know and we will 

add their name to the prayers of the faithful.  

Please pray especially for Diana Klink, Sharon Duggan, Rob Heidemann, 

Olga Stanczyk, Victoria Reid, Moira Molony, Kevin  Latimer, Tom  

Kennelly, Christina Burke, Karen Ancher, Jennifer Leclerc, Jennifer Trott, 

Domenico Meleca, John Jack, Luitgard Mayer, and Wanda Horan. 

Please also pray for those who have recently passed away, especially Fr. 

Andrew Macbeth, and Roseanne Hanrahan-Nihtila. 

Pope Francis’ Prayer Intention for the Month  

Office of Catholic Youth (OCY) 

The OCY of the Diocese is offering many different opportunities for the 
Youth and Young Adult ministry! 

Chaplaincy Connect 

Are you a university or college student? This school year, open your heart to 
an exciting journey of spiritual growth and community. Join campus ministry 
to grow deeper in your faith, form lasting friendships and experience univer-
sity/college life in a more meaningful way. Connect with campus ministry an-
ywhere in Canada and find your Catholic home on campus! Scan the QR code 
or visit chaplaincyconnect.ca.  

ShareLife: Archbishop Leo encourages you to help your neighbour 

"We see and feel the pain of those struggling to feed their families, and it moves us deeply," says Archbishop Francis 

Leo. "Proverbs 22:9 reminds us, 'The generous will themselves be blessed, for they share their food with the poor.' 

Our faith calls and challenges us to be the beating heart and outstretched hands of Christ himself, extending his love 

and compassion to those in need. Together, we will continue to bring hope and dignity to our community, to those 

who suffer thus making a concrete difference in the lives of our neighbours." 

Please share your blessings by making a contribution at sharelife.org/donate or our parish using a ShareLife enve-

lope. Thank you for living the Gospel. 

Second Collection 

Next weekend there will be a second  

collection for the building fund.  

Thank you in advance for your generosity! 

 

CWL 

There will be a CWL meeting on 

Thursday September 5th at 

7PM in St. James Parish hall. 

Please contact the president Helene  

Compeau (647-522-3346) with questions.  
First Friday 

This coming Friday, September 6th, there will be Adoration for a half hour following the 7 pm Mass for First Friday. 


